Eve Adler Memorial Fund for Summer Study in Classics/Classical Studies

The fund is intended primarily to support students who wish, during the summer, to study
Greek and Latin language, literature, and art, or to participate in archaeological field work
at a Classical site. Priority will be given to Classics/Classical Studies majors and minors,
but the fund is open to any student with a demonstrated purpose related to the field of
Classics/Classical Studies.

The request for support should be accompanied by proof of application to a specific
program or programs, or in the case of archaeological field work, by a signed statement
from the supervising faculty member. Final decisions about funding are dependent on proof
of acceptance to the program you intend to enter; the latter should be forwarded to the chair
of Classics as soon as it becomes available. N. B. Awards typically to not exceed $6,000.

Plea mplete this form and submit it, along with supporting materials, to
Pavlos Sfyroeraj, Chair, Department of Classics, by Friday, March 8, 2024.

Name:
Major:

Year of Graduation:

1. Summer program

2. Cost and itemized budget

3. Please briefly describe your reasons for choosing this particular course of summer
study and how it will help you to meet your goals as a Classics/Classical Studies
major (or other).
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